
CRA NEWSLETTER, 11/25/2019 

 
Hello Everyone, 

I want to thank the community for your support of the CRA Sub for Santa/Giving Tree!  What started out 

as a single class event turned into an outpouring of support for families in the Salt Lake Valley who need 

support during the holiday season.  We are fortunate to be able to help others when we can.   

Thanks for being such a great community!  Have a great Thanksgiving Break. 

Kent Fuller 

REMINDER…TOMORROW, Tuesday, November 26 school dismisses at 1:15. 
Happy Thanksgiving!  We are grateful for all of you! 

 
CALENDAR 
Tuesday, November 26:            Dismissal at 1:15 
Wed-Fri, November 27-29:        NO SCHOOL, Thanksgiving Break 
Wednesday, December 4:         Picture Re-takes, 8:30-9:30 AM 
Thursday, December 5:             Wrapping Party, 4:30-6:30 p.m. at CRA 
Thursday, December 12:           Band & Orchestra Performance, 2:30 pm.  Parents Invited! 
Thursday, December 19:           ORFF Holiday Programs, Parents Invited! 
                                                  1

st
, 2

nd
 & 3

rd
 Grades, 9:00-9:45 a.m. 

                                                  4
th
, 5

th
 & 6

th
 Grades, 10:15-11:00 a.m. 

Friday, December 20:               Kindergarten Holiday Programs 
                                                 Shapiro AM:      8:35-9:15 a.m. 
                                                 Hedin AM:        9:55-10:30 a.m. 
                                                 Shapiro PM:      11:20-12:00  
                                                 Hedin PM:        12:40-1:15 p.m. 
December 23-January 3:          NO SCHOOL, Winter Break 

 
 
 

PTO NEWSLETTER November 25, 2019 
 

What a great Talent Show we had last week!  Thank you to Crystal Jacobsen and her committee 

for putting on such a great show.  We have so many talented kids at CRA.  Check out our 

instagram page @canyonrimacademypto to see some of the amazing talents that were performed. 

SPIRIT WEAR: 
Spirit wear has been ordered.  We will send an email when it is ready for pick up, or when it will 

be sent home as requested. 

 

SUB FOR SANTA: 
Please have your items to school before Thanksgiving break with the tag taped to the 
item.   
 
Sub For Santa Wrapping Party December 5th 4:30-6:30:  
Please join us in the multipurpose room to make cards, eat cookies and of course wrap 
all of the generous donations we have received for our Rose Park Elementary school 
families. Come for as little or as long as you would like.  This is meant to be a fun way to 
help get our students involved.  If you would like to sign up to help, please sign up on 
the “sign ups” on the AtoZ directory. 



 

PTO Meeting: Our monthly PTO meeting will be held Tuesday, December 3 at 9am in the 

library.  Shawnette will be going over FERPA laws.  We will also be going over the budget and 

discussing upcoming events.  Anyone is welcome to attend! 
 

UPCOMING DATES: 

PTO Meeting: December 3 in the library at 9am 

Box Tops Store: December 4
th

 during lunch 

Sub for Santa wrapping party: Dec 5th 4:30 - 6:30 

 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

We are still looking for a parent to be the chair for Girls On The Run. Please email 
canyonrimpto@gmail.com.  We are also looking for volunteers to help with Perspectives 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f054ea8a929a0fe3-perspectives and Science Night 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f044aa4a92ea5f49-science 
 

Reminders 
Please remember to use the Amazon link on the school website when making your 
purchases.  CRA gets a percentage back. 
Follow us on Instagram @canyonrimacademypto to see the everyday happenings and 
upcoming events at CRA. 
Thank you to all of you who are so willing to help and volunteer.  The more helping hands we 
have the faster and smoother things go.  WE ARE BETTER TOGETHER. 
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